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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2851 establishes the Alaunna Raffield Fund to be administered and utilized by the Oklahoma 

State Bureau of Investigation in amounts as directed by the Legislature to assist in law 

enforcement officer training. HB2851 creates the fund without specifying funding, therefore 

there is no anticipated impact on state budget or appropriations. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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